From: Polley, Brian (DOT) [mailto:brian.polley@state.ma.us]

Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 11:01 AM

To: Susan.m.Brennan@usps.gov; Carter, Steve; bcreel@lincnet.org; Mooney, Kevin
Cc: Reilly, Chris; Higgins, Timothy S.

Subject: New Detour for Old Cambridge Turpike and "The Commons"

This email is to notify you that tentatively scheduled for this Saturday (November 8th) there will be a
traffic pattern shift for Route 2 Eastbound traffic.

As a result of this traffic shift, Old Cambridge Turnpike, Deerhaven Rd, "The Commons" senior Housing
development and 23,27,29,33,39 and 63 Cambridge Turnpike will no longer have direct access off of
Route 2.

After the traffic shift the following detours will be in place:

To access "The Commons" Senior housing development:

Please use their rear driveway located on Cider Lane off of Sandy Pond Road. Fire Trucks and large
construction vehicles will still be able to access the main driveway via a Route 2 turn off located near Old
Cambridge Turnpike.

To access Deerhaven Road, Old Cambridge Turnpike and 23,27,29,33,39 and 63 Cambridge
Turnpike:

Please use Deerhaven Road via Sandy Pond Road. Fire Trucks will still be able to access these locations
via a Route 2 turn off located near Old Cambridge Turnpike

I have attached a sketch that also shows in detail where to access these locations.

The shift is scheduled for this Saturday but could be delayed due to inclement weather. I will send out
another email when it is officially in effect. Once the eastbound lanes are shifted, access to 23,27,29,33
and 39 Cambridge Turnpike will be gained by driving westbound on the old Route 2 Eastbound lanes. So
the traffic shift needs to be confirmed before driving on the original Route 2 Eastbound lanes.

Thanks,
Brian

Brian D. Polley, P.E.

Resident Engineer

MassDOT - Highway Division
Concord/Lincoln- Route 2 Relocation project

Office: 781-259-0962
Cell: 781-853-8172
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